Dear Sadig Khan (Mayor of London),

| am writing to respond to your consultation on the draft New London Plan.

| believe that everyone in London has the right to breathe clean air, have access to nature and to
benefit from clean energy. | am therefore pleased to see policies in the new London Plan which seek
to address these important environmental issues.

However, | believe the London Plan could be improved in the following ways:

Renewable Energy & Climate Change

| support the ambition for London to become a zero carbon city, however this needs to be achieved
sooner than 2050 and requiring all new homes to be zero carbon.

Green Spaces & Nature

Making London greener is essential for people’s health and wellbeing. Yet many local green spaces
face pressure from new development. The Plan must recognise that loss of green space cannot
always be made up for through green roofs and once the space has gone you never get it back.

| welcome the reference to urban greening in Policy D7 Public Realm. This should include a broader
commitment to, and requirement for, conserving and restoring urban nature rather than the current
common approach to installing trees in concrete or tubs and planting of low nature value.

Clean Air
Please don't allow the Vauxhall bus station to be demolished. it will only make things worst Yours

Sincerely,

Yours sincerely
Juliet Hobday



